
 
 

2022 Water and Sewer User Rates 
and Other Related Fees and Charges  
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

This is to give notice that the Council of The Regional Municipality of Durham intends to 
pass a by-law regarding Water and Sewer User Rates and other water and sewer related 
fees and charges.  A Finance and Administration Committee meeting in this regard will be 
held on: 

 

Finance and Administration Committee Meeting 
Tuesday, December 14, 2021 at 9:30 a.m. 

Council Chambers 
Durham Region Headquarters 

605 Rossland Road East, Whitby, Ontario 
 

Regional Council will subsequently consider the proposed 2021 Water and Sewer User 
Rates and other related fees and charges at their meeting to be held on: 

 

Council Meeting: 
Wednesday, December 22, 2021 at 9:30 a.m. 

Council Chambers 
Durham Region Headquarters 

605 Rossland Road East, Whitby, Ontario 
 

The proposed 2022 Water and Sewer User Rate By-law may change the various water 
and sewer rates and other related fees and charges effective January 1, 2022.  
Comments from the public are welcome.  To submit written comments to the Finance and 
Administration Committee, contact the Legislative Services Division by email at 
clerks@durham.ca or by telephone at 905-668-7711 or 1-800-372-1102, ext. 2054, by no 
later than noon on Monday, December 13, 2021. 

 
If you wish to make a delegation before the Finance and Administration Committee, 
submit your request in writing to delegations@durham.ca by no later than noon on 
Monday, December 13, 2021.  Members of the public who register in advance of the 
meeting will be provided with the details to delegate electronically.  Please note that in 
light of the COVID-19 pandemic, the Region of Durham will not be allowing the public into 
the Council Chambers at this time. Members of the public can speak via teleconference 
during the meeting. Staff will provide you with the details on how to participate in the 
meeting. Interested members of the public can view the Committee meeting via live 
streaming by visiting:  eventstream.ca/events/durham-region.  

 
Notwithstanding the above, if in person attendance is required, arrangements must be 
made by emailing clerks@durham.ca prior to the meeting date to discuss the 
accommodation. 

 
The 2022 Water Supply and Sanitary Sewage User Fee Report will be available upon 
request, on Friday, December 10, 2021 by contacting Finance Department Staff at 905-
668-7711 or 1-800-372-1102, ext. 2304.  The Report will also be available on the 
Region’s web site at durham.ca on Friday, December 10, 2021. 

 
Your voice matters!  Residents can also subscribe to receive the latest Budget updates at 
durham.ca/durhambudget. 

Durham Region, Finance Department 
605 Rossland Road East, Whitby Ontario L1N 6A3 

Phone (905) 668-7711 or 1-800-372-1102 
durham.ca 
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